
No pupil will be allowed in school if they have not cleared arrears and paid 30% of the new term's fees. 

 

Fees to be paid through BANK OF AFRICA ACCOUNT NO.01185620100. Parents may also pay through our 

    M-pesa pay bill N0.786659. For the account number write your child's admission number and first name
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 NEWSLETTER TERM 1    2024

Assalamu Alaikum Parents/Guardians
,

 

  

 

Parents are advised to utilize break-time 
from 10,00 a.m to 10.30 a.m on T uesdays,
Wednesdays and Fridays to consult with teachers. 
Visits should be by appointment. 

4.A L E R T

It has come to our attention that many parents  
are being conned of their money by strangers 
who pretend to be teachers from this school.
When you receive such a message that your
child/ward needs money, immediately call for
confirmation from the school teachers, 
matrons or administration before you take any 
action.       

3. PARENTAL CONSULTATIONS WITH TEACHERS

5. SCHOOL FEES

Kindly ensure that your child reports to school in 
correct uniform.  Girls' d resses must be loose fitting
and fall below their knees.  White cotton jalbabs  
must reach the hips. Only low heeled black school
shoes with lace/buckles, white socks and b ottle 
green sweaters and pullovers are allowed.

6. SCHOOL UNIFORM

Boys' trousers must not be tight (piped).  Boys may
be allowed to put on white Kanzus and prescribed

sportswear over  the  weekend. All  pupils  must
 

report
 with  at  least  3  pairs  of  labelled  uniform.

 
Any

 
other

 footwear  and  wrong  clothes  will
 

be
 

confiscated
 

and
 donated  to  orphanages. Only level one short hair will 

be allowed in school for boys.

SCHOOL VISION

SCHOOL MISSION

SCHOOL MOTTO

To be Center of Educational Excellence 
         based on Islamic values

   To Provide Learners with holistic
Education guided by Islamic Principles

Al-ilm wal-iman

 

 

    

 

     

2.REPORT FORMS.

You can access your report card via our online  
portal through the following procedure.

(i)  Visit our official website 
     

(ii)  Enter the username and password      
(use students' admission number as username and 
password)

(iii)  Click on academic details

(iv)  Select the examination i.e End of term.

(v)  Click view result and export to PDF to 
save or print the results. For any 

queries kindly contact  0 7 8 9 1 6 6 6 1 0. 

SHEIKH KHALIFA  BIN  ZAYED  AL  -NAHYAN  SCHOOL
   CURRICULUM  OFFERED  :  844  /  C.B.C.

       
          
          
       

	 	 	     
          

         
       

https://sheikhkhalifaschool.com/portal/

Alhamdulillah , the  school  will  be  closed  on  Saturday   
30th  March  at  10.00  a.m  to  reopen  on  30th  April  at        
7.00 a.m.

Boarding  students  to report on Monday  29th April 2024 
from 10.00 a.m – 4.00 p.m.

MID	TERM	/IDDUL	ADHA	BREAK

The break will commence  on Friday 14th June at 10.00 
a.m to Thursday 20th June 2024.

Boarding  students  to report  on Wednesday  19th June, 
2024 from 10.00 am – 4.00 p.m.
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7.  ACTIVITIES

    
              

    
     

         

    

      

    

    

Form   1 City Tour.   
  

  Form  one girls(boarders ) out on a tour to help them discover  the city's charm  and gain practical  knowledge  about  their new 
surroundings.

                                              

                      

  

Form four girls at Kenya School of Revenue Administration.       

A career exposure session at KESRA.                      
            

                     
         

                   
                  

                    

 
                                                                          

                                                                                                                                                          
     

 
 

             

 
         

         

KSCE
 
RESULTS     

 Sheikh
 

Khalifa
 

Secondary
 

ranked
 

19th
 

Nationally
 

with
 

a
 

mean
 

of
 

9.42
     

(     
).

 
                                       

  

Performance summary: A 9, A- 38, B+ 62, B 55, B- 37, C+ 12, C 3, C- 1 ( )

98.1% Transition to University

a total of 217 candidates



  

        

                                             

    
     

         

    

      

    

    

MSETO

 

Ball

 

Games

 

2024

 

Edition.

     
  

  

Sheikh

 

Khalifa

 

Secondary

 

School

 

had

 

an

 

outstanding

 

performance

 

in

 

the

 

MSETO

 

ball

 

games

 

2024

 

edition ,

 

winning

 

both

 

the

 

Football

 

U17

 

and

 

Basketball

 

U19

 

championships .

 

Dedication ,

 

teamwork ,

 

and

 

skill

 

of

 

the

 

athletes ,

 

as

 

well

 

as

 

the

 

support

 

and

 

guidance

 

from

 

the

 

teachers

 

(Mr.

 

Hamoud

 

Mbarak ,

 

Mr.

 

Ali

 

Mwanzia

 

and

 

Mr.

 

Mohamed

 

Kazi )

 

doubling

 

up

 

as

 

coaching

 

staff

 

contributed

 

to

 

this

 

success.

 

                                     

                      

      

     

 

     

  

The Annual Sheikh Khalifa Maths Contest.  

We  held  our  annual  Sheikh  Khalifa  Secondary  Maths  Contest  where  12 schools  turned  up. Unlocking  the  "power  of 
numbers" to elevate excellence in Mathematics.

                  
                
            

                   
                  

                    

 
                                                                          

                                                                                                                                                          
   

 
 Geography Dept.
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Sheikh Khalifa Annual Prize Giving Day      
We celebrated  excellence  and achievement  by honouring  and awarding  the brilliance  of students , dedication  of teachers , and the 
outstanding contribution of our amazing staff.
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Award Ceremony.           
Our award ceremony for the best students in last term's form 1, 2 and 3 exams . The top ten students in each form and 
subject were awarded.

                  
     
                 

                
                

    

                                                                                                                                                           

 

                       
                     

               

                       
                

   

TIPS

 

FOR

 

PARENTS

RISHARD RAJAB RAMADHAN

  
   

Yours

 

sincerely,

 

PRINCIPAL
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As your child reports home for holidays, it is important to have conversations about their academic progress. Any 
concerns noted ought to be communicated to the subject teacher via the classteacher.  A school visit should be 
organized strictly through an appointment at a convenient time during the first two weeks of the next term.  Open 
days must be attended by parents and official guardians.  Casual representation by youngsters and farfetched 
friends and relatives is not acceptable as it yields no benefit.

You must also find out the working habits of your child/ward. This includes the study schedule that they follow, 
study habits such as intensive reading for 20 – 30 minutes session, writing brief notes, attempting questions on the 
topic and a few guidelines on studying effectively.  Use of phone/social media must be controlled by the parent.

Given the demands of our curriculum, it is important for your child to have a working holiday.  This means that they 

must have some time to interact with their studies.  Any supplementary materials should be purchased with the 

guidance of the teacher .  Some web generated notes and papers may be ineffective or irrelevant.

Enjoy the time you spend with your children during the school break – pray  and share meal times with your 
children.

Wishing
 
you

 
Iddulkum

 
saeed, Taqabbalallahu minna wa minkum salihal 'amal.
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(Term 3, 2023)
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